
duly 26, 1956

 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE CHAIRMAN

We thought you might wish to be reminded
that at Meeting 1218 on July 24, 1956, Commissioner
Murray suggested and you agreed that the President

should be informed, during the course of your dis-
cussion with him concerning the 1957 production
directive, of the significance of developments in

Operation REDWING,

W. B. MeCool
Secretary

ec: General Manager

Director, Military Application
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